
7. SPREYDON LIBRARY – ACCOMMODATION OPTIONS RR 10980

The Property Manager submitted a report on the accommodation options to meet
the Spreydon Library’s demand for additional space and seeking approval to
proceed with one of the options.  The report was presented to the Parks and
Recreation Committee for information and comment in respect of parks
reclassification as it related to one of the options.

The Committee decided to advise the Strategy and Resources Committee:

1. That the Parks and Recreation Committee’s first preference is for options
that do not involve encroachment onto park land, or loss of notable trees.

2. That the Parks and Recreation Committee supports the recommendation of
the City Services Committee ie:

“That a report be sought on the provision of a combined service
centre/library for the south Christchurch area which would obviate the need
for major upgrading of the St Martins and Spreydon Libraries.”


